

November 30th, 2021

Dear Owner/Manager:

Enclosed please find the revised HRSD Best Management Practice (BMP) for Alcohol Beverage Manufacturing which is effective as of January 1, 2022 and replaces all previous versions. It is being delivered in accordance with the HRSD Industrial Wastewater Discharge Regulations and is applicable to all facilities discharging alcohol beverage manufacturing wastewater into the HRSD sewerage system.

A major modification is the requirement that all floor and trench drains shall be equipped with screens, filters, or baskets to minimize accidental discharge of solids to the sanitary sewerage system. Facilities issued a BMP prior to January 1, 2022 will have until July 1, 2022 to come into compliance with this requirement. All facilities that are issued a BMP on January 1, 2022 or after will have 180 days from issuance of the BMP to come into compliance with this requirement.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the corresponding inspector:

South Shore Office Ms. Amanda Albright (757) 460-7024 aalbright@hrsd.com North Shore Office Ms. Angela Kilgore (757) 833-1754 akilgore@hrsd.com

Sincerely,

Michael Martin

Chief of Pretreatment & Pollution Prevention